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Attorney Carr:
 
In response to your recent Public Records Act request, and by way of follow-up to our last telephone
call, please see the attached letter.
 
Regards,
Jamie
 
Jamie Renner
Assistant Attorney General
Office of the Vermont Attorney General
109 State Street, Montpelier, VT 05609
Dir: 802-828-5947
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STATE OF VERMONT 


OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 
109 STATE STREET 
MONTPELIER, VT 


05609-1001 


 
March 8, 2022 


 
Anthony M. Carr, Esq. 
Shareholder/Director 
Shaheen & Gordon, P.A.  
P.O. Box 977 
353 Central Avenue, Second Floor 
Dover, NH 03821 
By e-mail to: acarr@shaheengordon.com 
 
Re:  Vermont Public Records Act Request 
 
Dear Mr. Carr: 
 
I write in response to your Vermont Public Records Act request, received on March 3, 2022. In 
that request, you sought: “Any and all documents referring or relating to Woodbine Senior 
Living, LLC and/or Spring Village at Essex, including but not limited to all documents relating 
to allegations of their violations of Vermont’s Consumer Protection Act and the Assurance of 
Discontinuance, as well as all communications.” 
 
During our telephone conversation of March 3, 2022, I indicated that, pursuant to 1 V.S.A. § 
318(a)(5)(B), my Office would likely require more than three (3) business days to provide an 
initial response to your request. I write simply to formally invoke our right to additional time to 
respond, due to our need to search a voluminous number of records in response to your request. 
 
We will further respond within ten (10) business days of the receipt of your request.  
 
Thank you.  
 


Sincerely, 
 


Jamie Renner 
Assistant Attorney General 
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